
PET(4)-10-12 : Tuesday 19 June 2012 
P-04-330 : A Welsh-language Record in our Assembly 
 
Sarita  
 
The Committee acknowledged the petition in its report, which it published on 4 May.  The actual 
issue of a bilingual record of plenary was considered by the Committee and it recommended that the 
Commissioner should bring forward an amendment to the Bill to ensure that the Official Languages 
Scheme makes provision for a bilingual record all Assembly proceedings, including a bilingual record 
of plenary proceedings.  
 
Following a debate, the Assembly agreed the general principles of the Bill on 16 May.  
 
Stage 2 scrutiny will take place on 21 June, with a deadline for tabling amendments of 14 June.  
 
Regards  
 
Gareth  
 
From: Marshall, Sarita (Assembly - Committee Service)  

Sent: 18 May 2012 16:27 
To: Williams, Gareth (Assembly - Legislation Office) 

Cc: Phillips, Abigail (Assembly - Committee Service); Millett, Annette (Assembly - Committee Service) 
Subject: RE: Petition: A Welsh-language Record 

 
Gareth 
 
Could you give us an update on the progress of this legislation and any consideration that has been 
given to the subject of the petition please? 
 
Many thanks 
 
Sarita 
 
Sarita Marshall    
 

 

 

From: Marshall, Sarita (Assembly - Committee Service)  

Sent: 23 March 2012 12:52 

To: Williams, Gareth (Assembly - Legislation Office) 
Cc: Phillips, Abigail (Assembly - Committee Service); Millett, Annette (Assembly - Committee Service) 

Subject: Petition: A Welsh-language Record 
Importance: High 

 



‘We are concerned about the status and use of the Welsh language in the 

National Assembly. Welsh is now an official language in Wales, and we are 

very proud of this development. Nevertheless, the decision to allow the 

Record—a document of the highest symbolic importance—to become, 

essentially, a monolingual English document, after having been entirely 

bilingual since 1999, runs counter to this development and denigrates the 

official status of the Welsh language. 

We therefore call on the National Assembly for Wales to return to a policy of 

providing a fully bilingual Record, so that the people of Wales can read the 

Assembly’s proceedings in their own language, be that Welsh or English. This 

is a matter of principle and of respecting the fundamental linguistic rights of 

the people of Wales.’ 

Sarita Marshall    
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